
BoARD BRIEFS 
Board Briefs is taken from the 

minutes of the May 28 Board of 
Directors meeting. 

Treasurer's Report: The Board 
approved proceeding with a real 
property tax exemption to com­
mence with a Charter of Incorpora­
tion amendment. A special 
membership meeting will be held 
no later than September. 

Vice President of Operations Re­
port: The Board set a standing pol­
icy of maintaining the existing Club 
facility in excellent condition as an 
order of first priority. Further, it is 
the Board's policy to maintain the 
original character and design of the 
Club. Except in those situations 

Backward Clances 
By Barbara Del Piano 
Historical Committee 

Forty Years Ago 

1952--"The Julian Yates Territorial 
Championship Canoe Races, held at 
Kona on August 9th are history. 
The OCC won five firsts and one 
second place for a 28 point total. 
Kai Opua and Waikiki Surf Club 
tied for second place with 10 points 
each. Hui Nalu took third with 8 
and Honaunau was fourth with 7." 
. . . The Club has just purchased a 
new 20-foot canoe, just right for 
two or three paddlers. It is now 
being seasoned and conditioned 
and will be ready for our young­
sters soon. 

Thirty Years Ago 

1962--Was called a "year of deci­
sion" for the Club when $1,250,000 
was committed for new facilities at 
the Elks Club site. 

Twenty-Five Years Ago 

1967--The State Championship 
Canoe Races held at Nawiliwili, 
Kauai on August 5, should go 
down in the history of the Outrig­
ger Canoe Club as perhaps one of 
the most glorious in the history of 
canoe racing for our club. The 
OCC won eight events out of 12 for 
a total of 45 points compared to 29 
for Waikiki Surf. . . Mark Buck, in 
his first year as coach, has pro-

where there is compelling justifica­
tion for a change, management, 
working through the Building & 
Grounds Committee and with 
Board approval, whenever required, 
shall implement renovations and re­
placements of "like kind" or near 
"like kind· design elements of the 
Club. 

Secretary's Report: Eleven mem­
bers were suspended for 15 days 
due to failure to pay their accounts 
on time. One member was termi­
nated for the same reason. 

Manager's Report: The permit 
for the Beach stairs was returned by 
the City and will not be approved 

duced the strongest field of com­
petitors this club has seen for years. 

Twenty Years Ago 

1972·-ln the Kailua Hobie Cat Re­
gatta, Geoff McNeil of the Elks 
Club took first place while our own 
Mike Holmes and Leith Anderson 
came in second and third respec­
tively. 

Fifteen Years Ago 

1977--The Outrigger wahines won 
the honors, as they have every year 

Softball News 

After a successful 1991 return as a 
Club sport, the OCC Softball 

team is back in action. The team 
opened its 1992 season on July 14 
at Kapiolani Park opposite our 
Club. 

A combination of scrimmages 
and pre-season games has prepared 
the team to take the title that 
eluded them in last year's champi­
onship game. 

The team plans to enter another 
league this Fall a nd hopes to par­
ticipate in at least one major tour­
nament. 

until we incorporate a railing sys­
tem in our drawings. 

Athletics: The Board approved 
the Volleyball Committee's request 
to reallocate funds within their 
budget so that $1,860 could be used 
to send the Boys 12s to the Junior 
Nationals. 

House Report: The effective date 
for the new Dining Room menu is 
August 1 ... The cost of issuing an 
introductory card was raised from 
50-cents to $1.00. 

Admissions Report: The Board 
approved Honorary Memberships to 
Henrietta Mann and Gen. Henry C. 
Stackpole Ill. .. Membership count 
as of April 30, was 4,163. ·l 

since it's inception, at the 4th an­
nual Dad Center Memorial Canoe 
Race for women. . . Tennessee Er­
nie Ford presided at the awards 
ceremony which followed at the 
Club. 

Ten Years Ago 

1982·-At the 1st annual 
Makaha/San Miguel 5.2 mile run, 
OCC runners Mike Givens, Alika 
Burso and Malia Givens went for 
the "gusto" and came home with a 
trophy. lj_, 

Please support your team. It's 
just a short walk across the street. 
For more information check the 
board in the Men's Locker Room or 
call Jim Gaddis at 737-7281. !lJ 

New Members 
Regular: Dorothy Sellers. 
Associate: Susan Dowsett, Janet 

Gordon, Kathryn Lilly, Bonnie 
Smolenski. 

Junior: Matthew Carr, Erik Chris­
te nse n, Kate Graumann, Virginia 
Graumann, John Semenza. $_;. 
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